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Old Rock or 

Bead Magazines 

Needed For  

The Annual 

Show 
 

FEATURE  

ARTICLE  

 

AGATE 
 

MEETING  
TIME & 

PLACE 
 

See Calendar 

 on Page 8 

AGATES  

One of the rocks that is most frequently collected by our club members, the 

Agate is also among the most beautiful.  This painting, entitled Agate,  cap-

tures the intricacy and beauty that we associate with agate. Story on page 5 

2011  ANNUAL  SHOW  
This yearôs show promises to be one of the best.  New displays, games,  

auction and vendors.  Wear your membership badge and bring your family 

and friends.  Flyers available for your work and church.  Details inside the 

bulletin. 



Anita and Foothill in       

Arcadia.  All PLS members 

are welcome to attend. 

 

General Meetings.  This 

monthôs meeting will be at 

the Pasadena Central    

Library at 285 E. Walnut 

Street in Pasadena at 7:00 

pm.  Guests are welcome! 

 

Field Trips are scheduled 

each month.  Refer to the 

bulletin for date, location 

and information.   

 

Workshops are offered in 

our well-equipped shop in 

Pasadena to all members for 

Membership per calendar 

year is $20,  $15 for a second 

adult member in the same 

house. Junior members and 

third or more members at the 

same house are $10. Initiation 

fee is $2.50 per person and 

membership badges are $7.50.    

Renewals are due by the   

December General Meeting.  

Mail membership checks to 

P.O. Box 5025, Pasadena CA  

91117-0025. 

 

Board Meetings are held at 

7 :00pm on the f i rs t     

Wednesday of the month at 

the One West Bank at the 

northeast corner of Santa 

a nominal fee - normally on 

the first  Sunday of each 

month.  Refer to the  newslet-

ter for hours and the calendar 

for date.  Eye protection and 

closed-toe shoes are   manda-

tory for all participants. 

 

Workshops and field trips are 

for adult members and       

children with direct parental 

supervision.   

 

The Annual Club Show is 

held the second weekend of 

March at the Masonic Hall, 

3130    Huntington Drive,  San 

Marino. 

Membership Information and Meeting Locations 
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FAIR USE NOTICE. This 

publication may contain copyrighted 

material the use of which has not 
been specifically authorized by the 

copyright owner.  

 
We are making such material 

available in our efforts to advance 

the educational understanding of the 
amateur jewelry fabrication and rock 

collecting hobbies. 

 
We believe this constitutes a 'fair 

use' of any such copyrighted 

material as provided for in section 
107 of the U.S. Copyright Law.  

 

If you wish to use material from this 
publication for commercial or 

purposes of your own that go 

beyond 'fair use', you must obtain 
permission from the copyright 

owner.  

Newsletter Articles or      

corrections should be sent to the 

editor: Mark Nelson, 1475 Paseo 

Maravilla, San Dimas, CA, 

91773.  (909) 996-1784 or to            

mnelsonair @aol.com 

Meeting and General  Information 

The board approved the renewal 
of our storage arrangement with 
Pink Transfer and the Safe De-
posit Box at One West Bank.  
Marcia & Joe  Goetz donated a 
new raffle drum and metal detec-
tor for the show.  A donation of 
18 buckets of petrified wood, 
geodes and agates was       
acknowledged and Mark Nelson 
will pick them up on behalf of the 
Club. 

In keeping with this monthôs 

theme stone, Agate, we will 

have a presentation on agates.  

If you have agates to display or 

to talk about - this is the meet-

ing to do it. 

 

 
March Meeting Officers 

 
Chris Kyte, President 

(626) 794-0519  

ckyte60@att.net 
 

Cheryl Lopez, Secretary 

(626)  351-6283 
rclopez002@verizon.net 

 
Mark Nelson, Treasurer 
(909) 996-1784 

mnelsonair@aol.com 

March  2011 

MARCH  MEETING  

Location and date 

on calendar - page 8 

 

Please wear a name 

badge to all meetings! 

February Board Meeting  

by Cheryl Lopez 

 Presidentõs Message 

Here we are in March 

again! Thanks to eve-

r yone  who  has             

volunteered to work at 

the show and to those 

who have donated 

prizes.  

 

There are still spaces 

open for club members to show off 

their favorite rocks in a club case. The 

presentation by Tony and Sandi 

should have made it clear that you 

donôt need a bunch of jewelry or    

expensive pieces, just a few of your 

favorite specimens or projects you have 

worked on. 

 

There is also still time to sell raffle  

tickets and tell all your friends and  co-

workers to join us and see all the    

dealers and displays.  I am looking  

forward to manning the kitchen and 

also to greeting all our friends and   

fellow rockhounds who will be visiting 

with us. Please also try to visit the 

Monrovia Rockhounds show at the Ar-

boretum March 5th and 6th. We all need 

to support each other as members of 

CFMS.  

 

I was sorry that we had to cancel the 

field trip in February but the weather 

sometimes interferes with our plans. I 

am looking forward to the trip to Chuck-

walla Springs this month. Hopefully the 

weather will cooperate. For those who 

prefer a one-day field trip, we might 

consider joining Justin Zzyzx on a day 

trip - as I did to Palos Verdes last month 

to collect Barite crystals.  He said he will 

be leading a public day trip every month 

to local collecting sites.  

You can find more information at  

www.zzyzxgallery.com 

    

            é Chris Kyte, President 

At this monthôs workshop 

you can also turn in raffle   

tickets, donations, rock 

magazines, or speak with 

the show coordinators about 

how you can lend a hand. 

http://www.zzyzxgallery.com


EDUCATIONAL  OUTEACH  

BY ED IMLAY  

 Ed and Corinne Imlay visited 
four second grade classes at 
K. L. Carver School in San 
Marino 
The theme for the large Club 
Case at this year's show is 
"Exhibitor's Choice" - display 

what ever you, as an exhibitor, 
choose.  For the March meeting, please display any items of     
general interest, especially: workshop projects, material from    
locations of recent or upcoming field and the gemstone of the 
month - Aquamarine. 
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Edõs Corner 

Ed Imlay at local schools 

WORKSHOP  

March  2011 

Raffle Tickets 
 
We are coming down to the wire for selling raffle 
tickets! 

If you have not already bought 
or sold your tickets, or would 
like to buy some - please send 
a check ($5 for 6 tickets) made 

out to Pasadena Lapidary Society to the club Treas-
urer at the address on page 8 of this bulletin.  Mark will 
put your name on the ticket stubs and send you back 
the portion that does not go into the drawing barrel.  If 
you are sending money for more than one person, 
please indicate how much of the money goes to which 
person.  A nice prize will be presented to the person 
who sells the most tickets. Please consider ordering at 
least $40 worth.  Itôs a tax-deductable donation and is 
really needed and appreciated by the club! 

THANK YOU !! 
 
The areas that we need help with are listed 
in detail on page 4.  

This monthôs workshop will be available for you to help 

with show items or to concentrate on new personal pro-

jects.  Experienced members will be available to help 

you with ideas, projects or to explain how to use the 

various pieces of equipment.  See the date on page 8. 

ANNUAL CLUB SHOW  

March 12 &  13 

Thank You to Kathleen Holgate for pre-paying her 2012 dues ! 

Welcome New Members !! 
Please join us in welcoming our newest members! 

Trudy Krose, a retired special education teacher, and 

Tanner SooHoo - her nephew and a junior. 

 

Welcome also Al Blahut, who is active in the Glendora 

and Mt. SAC lapidary groups and who likes our field 

trip schedule. 

In order to assure everyone of equal access to the saws and 

polishing machines at the workshop we are asking each user 

to sign up and pay for each set of 2 slabs that they will cut 

(fees are posted).  After two cuts another member may use 

the machine and the first person can sign up for another set. 

March 13th is not only 

the day of the 2011 

Pasadena Lapidary     

Societyôs annual Show 

in San Marino CA, but is 

also the 142nd anniver-

sary of the day in 1869 

when Dmitry Mendeleev 

completed his work on 

the Periodic Table of  the Elements. Hung in 

most chemistry classrooms in the world, this   

Table is often paired with photos of Mendeleev 

with long, grey hair. 

 However, this remarkable achievement is 

not what he is most famous for in his home  

country of Russia.  

What was his most 

famous invention?  

 See page 7 

for the surprising 

answer! 
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Rocks & Runes 
Your Place For Crystals 

1006 N. Lima St.ð Burbank, CA  91505 

(818) 846-0108 

We carry gemstones from A to Z.   

Let us show you how to use gems and 

crystals for health as did the ancients.  

Classes, Meditation, Cards of Destiny. 

Tue-Sat. 11am-7pm, Sun 12pm-5pm 

email: rocksandrunes@yahoo.com 

web: www.rocksandrunes.com 

Wendy Ansel 
A Pasadena Lapidary Society Member 

An Auction Comes To The Show 
This year our club will be conducting two new exciting 

and fun action games.  Rudy Lopez and Mark Nelson 

will be holding a Treasure Wheel game throughout the 

show.  For 50¢ a person can spin the wheel and win a 

nice lapidary prize suitable for children 

or adults, like sharks teeth, polished 

rocks, pyrite, crystals and other goodies!   

 Every half hour they will be 

refreshing a Silent Auction with an   

interesting variety of nice and unusual 

items and stones. These games raise 

money for the Clubôs non-profit educational goals.  

Please bring your family and friends - and children are 

always welcome! 

 If you have something to donate please bring 

them to the March Workshop or call or email the    

Editor (see page 2) and Mark will arrange for someone 

to pick them up from you. Items could include old rock 

hammers, geodes, petrified wood, slabs, neat colored 

rocks, fossils, marbles, videos, lapidary supplies,  

simulated gems, cactus or other plants, paintings, 

framed photos, ñthird handsò, findings, cabochons, 

spheres, drinking mugs, collector plates, collector  

postage stamps and coins, new pens or pencil sets, time

-share vacations, cell phone or computer peripherals, 

new cookware, frequent flyer miles, torches, jewelry,          

magnifiers, small tools, sports memorabilia, camping 

equipment, hiking sticks, cool hats, clothing, beads, 

crystals, and other items. If you buy things to donate 

we don't expect that the cost you pay for the items to 

be more than $1 - $10. If you know the value, state it 

so we can put a minimum value on the auction. If you 

can identify the item (ie: rock or plant) you are        

donating, please let us know what it is, so we can list it 

that way on the auction bid form. 

SELL  RAFFLE  TICKETS  
We are indeed fortunate to have such an equipped 

workshop for our members to 

ñpolishò their lapidary skills.  In 

the photo on the left, Jason  

Badgley, Davis Coghill and Dave 

Svenson discuss how best to    

position a stone for  polishing.  

 

That ñFree Rockò pile at the 

Workshop is getting smaller as 

members work on 

rocks for the Show! 

 

We are proud to  

keep our workshop 

fully -equipped and 

in good working order - but that takes money, and we 

very much depend on our Annual 

Show for these funds.  So é. 

Please sell raffle tickets and 

come to the show and patronize 

our clubôs tables and those of our 

vendors. 

 

At left Jim Gersbach works on 

a cabochon for the Show on 

one of the Workshop polishing 

machines. 

Thank You to Wendy Ansel of Rocks & Runes for referring 

new members to the Pasadena Lapidary Society.  Members 

are encouraged to patronize the businesses of our sponsors! 

Marcia Goetz, Brianna Casay, Joe Goetz and Linda Nelson 

prepare grab bags for the Show. 


